
JOIN US FOR THE GRAND

OPENING OF AUCKLAND'S

FIRST ACCESSIBLE BEACH

The beach access mat will be permanently in

place from Saturday 5th December to Sunday

12th April and then back in place Labour

Weekend 2021. 

Anyone can use the matting, but it is particularly

helpful for people who usually can’t get onto the

beach and move across the sand (e.g. users of

wheelchairs, walkers, mobility scooters, or

strollers).

 11:30AM ON SATURDAY 5TH DECEMBER 

BESIDE THE TAKAPUNA BEACH PLAYGROUND


